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Hello, 

 

I oppose this tax as small construction business owner this tax will affect us all. Not 

only will it increase yet again the cost of upkeep on our equipment but also on 

personal cars for everybody.  

Oregoinians are struggling due to fiscal irresponsibility from our elected leaders. And 

in return you turn to us for more money by taxing and raising fees.  

Once again we will have another cost increase to own a vehicle. Sometimes it seems 

as though it is the desire of our elected official to make life as expensive as possible 

for Oregonians while the unaccountable spending continues. 

 

Thank you 

Stacie 


